
Town of LaGrange 
January 2018 Newsletter 

     Minutes of the Regular Meeting, Town of LaGrange, Wyoming, meeting at the Town Hall on December 14th 

2017 at 6:00pm.  Present were: Mayor Mark Marshall, Councilmen Joel Tremain, Mike Meysenburg, Mike  

Huseby and Ben Cline. Town Clerk Cathy Stoddard and Public Works Director, Tracy Pragnell were also present. 

Attorney Ed Buchanan was absent.  Visitors attending were Christy Marshall, Robin Boyd, Leslie Meysenburg, 

Sarah Cline, Lois Huseby, Tracy Wilson, Carl Yuill and Brenda Yuill. 

    

    Mayor Marshall called the meeting to order at 6:36pm. Mike Meysenburg moved to approve the minutes as 

read. Ben seconded, motion carried. There was no old business.  

    Mayor Marshall asked for new business.  Clerk and public works questions were discussed, Mike Huseby 

moved to re-appoint Marisa Johnson as LaGrange representation to the Lodging Tax Board. Mike Meysenburg 

seconded, motion carried. No other motions were made. Joel moved to pay the bills, Ben seconded, motion  

carried. Ben moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:00pm.   

Town Hall will be closed Monday,  

January 1st for New Yearôs Day, and  

Monday, January 15th  in honor of   

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day.  

Reminder-Dog Tags Are Now Past Due 
Per Ordinance #31, Dog Tags Are Due January 1. 
Proof of rabies shots is required.  Please get your animal to 

the vet, if needed, for their rabies shots before January 1st.   

A $50 fine will be charged to those who do not purchase dog 

tags.   The current rate is  

$15.00 for any dog, spayed or not. If you own a dog in the 

city limits, be sure to stop by the Town Hall and 

purchase your dog tags before January 1st,  

NO EXCEPTIONS! 
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HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
From the Town of LaGrange 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The winners of our Town decorating contest are: 

Tracy & Jenny Pragnell, June Yetter  and  

Curt & Cheryl Grandstaff 

Congratulations to all, and thanks to everyone who 

took the time to put up decorations this year! 

Thank you also to everyone who came to  

Town Hall to vote! 

A CORRECTION IN TIME 

Senior Friendship Center at Stemlerôs 

is offering a free Blood Pressure Check  

to Seniors age 60 and over.    

When:  11:45-12:15 

2nd Tuesday each month.  

SPREAD THE WORD! 


